The Tolland Cultural Council Is Looking For Your Feedback!

You are invited to attend a <u>public meeting with the Cultural Council</u> on May 19th, 7-8pm, Safety Complex. Or, respond to the following questions and return to Town Hall or email to <u>culturalcouncil@tolland-ma.com</u> Thanks for your feedback! This is a fillable form. "X" your choices, enter your text responses, save and print or email.

1.	Have you ever attended a performance sponsored through Tolland Cultural Council funds? Yes No
	If not, what type of program might you be interested in attending?
W	hat are your likes and dislikes regarding the artists you have seen?
2.	. What type of events most appeal to you? Check all that apply.
	Musical programs Storytelling? Workshops to teach an art or skill
	Other. Please describe.
3.	. Do you have any suggestions or changes regarding the concerts on the green typically held in August?
4.	Are the Cultural Council events have been sufficiently advertised? Yes No
	What changes would you make?
5.	Any suggestions at all as to how to increase attendance, and/or more efficiently use the Cultural Council Funds?
6.	Please add any other ideas or comments you may have, including specific programs to consider.